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Statement by the Board of Trustees of the Hayastan All Armenian Fund 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Hayastan All Armenian Fund met on March 15th 

2021. The meeting was held in a constructive spirit and the board is confident that 

funds raised during the war were not misused. 

 

A decision was made to form a working group, consisting of Board Members, to 

work with the international audit firm and other parties to account for the use of 

the funds raised during the war.  

 

The Board agreed to further review the work to remove all doubts and maintain 

the public's confidence.  

 

The entire Board profoundly thanks all donors and supporters once again for their 

generous contributions and continued support and dedication to Armenia and 

Artsakh. 
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